
 

 

 

  

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T6-1 21-22  

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

 

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
All children must attend school unless they have any symptoms, even if they have been in close contact 

with a positive case. 
 

 

Friday 10th June 2022  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe we are now into the final term of the year! This week, the children 

have had a great start and I have seen so much learning taking place! 

Our Kindness Ambassadors spoke in assembly today. They want to do a sponsored 

'no tech' event to raise money for games and toys to be used in our courtyard area at 

playtimes and lunchtimes. This event will take place on Friday 24th June – please find 

attached sponsorship form and more information will follow! If anybody has any toys 

(Lego, complete games, toys cars, prams, dolls or action figures) that they would like 

to donate to the school, the children would be very grateful! 

Yesterday, we sent three teams of children in years 5 and 6 to our partnership 

Cricket tournament. All three teams won their event and have now been chosen to represent the North in the county 

tournament in Oxford. 

We are now thinking about transition and children moving to their next class. On Monday 27th June, teachers will be 

going to meet their new classes for a story. The children will be staying in their current classroom for this story. We 

will then be emailing all parents that afternoon highlighting which teacher is teaching each class. On Monday 4th July, 

each class will then be spending the morning with their new teacher and in their new classroom for 'Move up 

morning'. I am also pleased to announce we have hired a teacher, Miss Lucy Hamer, who will be joining us from 

September and teaching for the year to cover Mrs Becker's maternity. 

In preparation for the School/Church Fete on Friday 1st July, parent volunteers are required urgently to help run the 

BBQ and Bar.  Please contact school reception if you are available to help on 01295 263157 or email l.upton@bishop-

loveday.oxon.sch.uk - many thanks. 

We still have places for our Summer Holiday Club, if you registered your interested originally, please don’t forget to 

book on-line and pay on Parent Pay:  https://forms.office.com/r/vcmBwK2E5s 

Please find attached Term 6 - Primary School Health Team Newsletter, June 202. 

Have a great weekend  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dee Loader - Head of School 
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Important Dates: 

JUNE 2022  

Tuesday 21st June (Year 1) Synagogue Trip – leaving at 9.30am 

Monday 27th June (All)  Transition - meet new classes 

JULY 2022 
 

Friday 1st July  (All) Bodicote Church School Fete – 5pm-8pm FREE 

ADMISSION 

Monday 4th July (All) MOVE UP MONDAY 

Friday 8th July SPORTS DAY  

KS2 will be in the morning 

KS1 and EYFS in the afternoon with a whole school picnic 

with parents invited to stay at lunchtime.  

Monday 4th – Thursday 7th July (Year 6) The Warriner School Transition Days 

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th July (Year 6) The Warriner School Transition Days 

Wednesday 13th July and Thursday 

14th July 

(Year 6) Performance 'What a Knight' 

Friday 15th July  BACK UP SPORTS DAY 

Thursday 21st July END OF TERM - 3.15pm  

(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

Friday 22nd July –  

Monday 5th September 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 5th September INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 6th September TERM 1 BEGINS - 8.55AM  

 

Our exciting week of learning: 

Early Years have had a fun week finding out about our Solar System. We have made rockets, split pin astronauts 
and explored the space station role play area.  The children have learnt about the moon, the sun and know that we 
live on planet Earth. 
  

Year 1 have been writing newspaper reports about the Great Fire of London. They have also been investigating 
materials in Science suitable for making cushions and bedcovers (apologies we are doing this Friday afternoon so 
won't have photos ready to go into the newsletter) and finding fractions of shapes.  
 

Year 2 are starting to look at materials this term and think about what materials different things are made from. 
In science this term, we have been learning about lifecycles and enjoyed having their own caterpillars in class. They 
observed them closely and were amazed as they metamorphosised into butterflies! This week we released them 
into their natural habitat. A very exciting experience for the children! 



  
 

 

 
 

Year 3 have started to learn about their new and exciting topic - The Vikings! 
 

Year 4 have been learning about plastic pollution in preparation for writing persuasive letters to Supermarkets, 
requesting them to reduce plastic waste.  Since learning about the effect it is having on our environment, the 
children decided they wanted to pick up litter during break times.  They have also been learning about open and 
closed circuits and have made their own circuit using paper clips. 
 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their adventure into space on Tuesday, visiting the planetarium.  They travelled through 
the galaxy and stopped off at each planet for a truly unique learning experience. 
 

Year 6 Some year 6 children participated in the Cricket festival this week, while others enjoy a game of rounders in 
the sunshine.  They have also starting writing about the Deserted Island Get Away! 
  

 

Sports: 

Years 5 & 6 Dynamos Cricket Festival 

What an amazing day of cricket at Banbury Cricket Club for the BGN family of primary schools. 

Three competitions were held simultaneously and included: year 5 boys, year 6 boys and year 5/6 girls teams from 

Orchard Fields, St John’s, William Morris and Bishop Loveday schools. 

Games were played in a round robin section and then semi- finals and finals. 

BLS girls team finished 2nd in the round robin section, winning their semi final and then defeating Orchard Fields in 

the final 

BLS year 5 boys finished 1st in the round robin section, and then went on to win their semi final and final against St 

John’s and William Morris respectively. 

Year 6 boys team convincingly beat St John’s and Orchard Fields in the round robin section, repeating their win 

against St John’s in the Final. 

Congratulations to ALL BLS cricket teams - you demonstrated the BLS and School Games value of HONESTY 

throughout the competition.  All children received a certificate and HONESTY Awards were awarded to Ollie C, 

Matthew H, Evie B. 

All teams now will play in the county finals later this term.  

Thank you to Rory from NOSSP and all the young leaders from BGN for organising and umpiring the games. 

  



  
 

 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations to the following for achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards 

this week…   

 

5m:  Olivia W, Ava P,  

10m:  Harry P, Thomas O, Saskia W, Lacey P. 

Eliza S,  

25m:  Gabriella C-B, Zac D 

 

House Points: 

This week’s winners are….    

 
 
Brilliant Learning Stars of the Week go to… 

 



  
 

 

Bronze Awards Winners… 

 

 

Awards:  

Lilia M (1KB) received a certificate for demonstrating proficiency in performing skills and awarded Introductory 

Honours at The Julie Bruce Dance/Drama Academy. 

Joseph E (1SW) received a medal for his team coming Third in the Easington Sports Football Tournament. 

Chloe L (1SW) received a certificate for achieving her Yellow Belt at Mighty Monkeys. 

Parker H (2CP) received a medal for getting to the semi-finals of the Easington Sports Tournament. 

Florence B (2TC) has received a certificate for achievement for the ‘Most Improved’ at the Rosie Clark Tennis Club. 

Izabella H (2TC) has received a certificate, a trophy and an Amateur Members card for demonstrating proficiency in 

Street Dance for One Dance Green at The Julie Bruce Dance/Drama Academy. 

Kaiden M (3JM) has received a trophy for competing in the Easington Sports FC Tournament. 

Huey W (3JM) received a trophy for winning the finals at the Easington Sports Football Tournament. 

Bella, Poppy, Isla, Ruby, Saffie, Tia Izzy (Year 5), Tia, Izzy (Year 4) have received a massive trophy for winning the 

Easington Sports FC Shield.  They have all received a trophy each to take home. 

Siena S (5DC) received a medal and trophy for coming Second in the Into the Future 2022 Cheer Competition. 

Ellie R (6HW) received a certificate and trophy for achieving her Bronze Bars Award at Wade Gymnastics. 

Emma D (2CP) received a medal and certificate for achieving Yellow Award at the Wade Gymnastics Club. 

 



  
 

 

 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!!   

 

  

 

FoBLS News: 

FREEZE POP FRIDAY & £1 

shopping trolley tickets  

RETURNS EVERY FRIDAY 

 
All pops 50p each 

Each year group will have its own stall, please ensure 
child approach their own year group table. 

Years 1-6 will be sold in the main school playground 
Early Years will be available in EY’s 

 
 

FoBLS PTA will be hosting the 

BBQ and Bar  

AT 

Bodicote Church School Fete @ 

Bishop Loveday Schol 

ON 

Friday 1st July – 5pm-8pm 

FREE ADMISSION 
 

 

Please follow our Facebook page to stay up to date of our upcoming events, communications and fun:  

Bishop Loveday CE Primary School | Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/BishopLovedayCEPrimarySchool


  
 

 

 

 
Please continue to help and support FOBLS via 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

www.cherwelllottery.co.uk 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoplovedayschool/%20%3Chttps:/nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofbishoplovedayschool%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C05d816694e7a477f259508d88a714f79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637411566757105217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=McLsphYd3Dtnr5dynqQKWHBs02o%2BGN%2B2P4szKMj7k3w%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school
https://www.facebook.com/BishopLovedayCEPrimarySchool

